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November 6, 1975 

Dr. E. MargaretiF~lton 
Dean of Women 
Buchanan Building 
CAMPUS 

Dear Dr. iFl!ilton: 

RE: DR. VOGT'S STUDY COMMITTEE ON SAFETY 

Thank you for bringing this to our attention. 

I would like to attend the first meeting as an observer to 
get a better idea of the purpose of the commitee and to see 
if it would be beneficial for us to make such a corrrnftment. 

If this is not satisfactory, please let me know, otherwise I 
will attend Tuesday, Ncvember 25th at 7:30 p.m. in Salon A 
of thelfbculty Club. 

Sincerely, 

o/// L-//~ 
Peggy Smith 
Union Organizer 
A.U.C.E. Local l 


